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6.8 

TREASURY MANAGEMENT ANNUAL REVIEW 2016/17 

3 Treasury Management Advisers 

3.6 The Review Committee Project Team also questioned whether any actions 
were required of this Authority in terms of ending the Capita Assets Services 
contract arrangement in February 2018. 

3.7 The answer to this question is that the Council would have to give one month’s 
notice of its intention either to not renew the contract or of its intention to go out 
to tender for the service in February 2018.  It would be expected that Capita 
Assets Services would retender for the business if this happened. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like this report in large print, Braille or another 
language please contact 01702 318111. 


